
Shaw High School 
Dual Enrollment for 2020 – 2021 School Year 

 
Parents and Students, 
 
There are changes to Dual Enrollment for the upcoming school year.  Please go to the GA Futures 
website and read the FAQ document so that you are aware of the latest information regarding dual 
enrollment from the state.  One major change is the number of credit hours the state will fund.  
Students will only receive dual enrollment funding for up to 30 semester hours or 45 quarter hours. 
With the current situation, we are working with parents and students virtually to assist them in the dual 
enrollment process.  Below are the steps you can take to get ready for dual enrollment at Shaw. 
 
What do I need to do for dual enrollment for 2020 – 20201? 
 

1. Read the FAQ document regarding the changes to dual enrollment for the upcoming year on the 
GA Futures website at GAFutures.org. 

2. Determine which college you would like to attend and go to their website to see if you meet 
their criteria for admission. 

a. Georgia Military College – quarter system 
b. Columbus Technical College – semester system 
c. Columbus State University – semester system 

 
3. Follow the college’s instructions to apply as a dual enrollment student.  Consider whether you 

are ready for this challenge both academically and socially. 
4. Request that your transcript be sent to the college electronically through your GA Futures 

account. Go to GAFutures.org and look for High School Transcripts under the College Planning 
tab. 

5. Complete the dual enrollment funding application on GA Futures.  This has a student portion 
and a parent portion. 

6. Email the counselor to schedule a virtual conference to go over the dual enrollment 
expectations with you and your parent or guardian and complete the Participation Agreement 
form required before you can register for college classes.  

7. Set up a meeting with your college advisor to schedule your classes at the college. 
8. Submit a copy of your college schedule to your high school counselor prior to the beginning of 

school. 
 

The deadline for current Shaw students to meet with the counselors for dual enrollment is 
May 27, 2020.   
Shaw counselors can only meet with and sign paperwork for students enrolled at Shaw High 
School.  We will be able to meet with new / transfer students beginning August 3, 2020, if the 
student has met the college’s requirements and deadline. 
 
Shaw Counselors’ email addresses: 
 
Sabrina Alexander        Alexander.Sabrina.L@muscogee.k12.ga.us 
 
Lisa Cypert         Cypert.Lisa.D@muscogee.k12.ga.us 
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